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7th December 2018 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

RotaKids, PTA and all the staff at St. Cuthbert’s would like to invite you to join us for a 

Christmas craft coffee afternoon on Thursday 13th December at 2.30pm in our school hall. 

 

The children at St. Cuthbert’s have been busy making cards and crafts to sell. You can buy cards 

for your families, decorations for your tree and there will even be a number of raffles to win 

some fantastic prizes including a delicious Christmas cake! All of the money raised will be going 

towards our new school. 

 

Come and enjoy some singing from our choir whilst drinking a lovely cup of coffee as we all 

prepare for the Christmas holiday time. 

 

Please note that children can be collected at 2.30pm from the main office to accompany 

you at the Fayre.  

 

Look forward to seeing you then. 

 

Best wishes from RotaKids, PTA and St. Cuthbert’s staff 
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